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A graduating veterinary student may request to be hooded by an immediate relative 
(parent, grandparent, sibling, or spouse) who is a veterinarian.   Such requests should be 
submitted to the Associate Dean for Student and Academic Affairs at least 3 weeks prior 
to the graduation ceremony.  If approved, the student will be notified by the Dean’s 
Office regarding specific arrangements and expectations. 

 
This policy was proposed by Dr. Susan Tornquist, Associate Dean for Student and 
Academic Affairs, and approved at the CVM Cabinet meeting on June 5, 2012. 

 
  
 

Approved: _______________________ June 6, 2012 
 Cyril R. Clarke, Dean 

 


